
Inter-department Correspondence

McGill University

October 11th, 1933,

The Principal, 
McGill University, 

Montreal.

Dear Mr. Principal,

Thank you for your letter of the 7th of October, 
Last night at our rehearsal I conveyed to the members of 
the Orchestra your message which they very much appreciated.

I can assure you that we do feel that it is very 
desirable that our students should co-operate with the other 
faculties at all University functions. As these occasions 
come round I will remind the Dean of your wish that we should 
be ready with our arrangements to provide suitable music.

Yours ithfully,

rtdui.s&ji
Secretary 

Faculty of Music


